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Wednesday 8th February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Starting next half term, children will commence their Forest School sessions which are led by 
Mrs Topping. Our first session will be Wednesday 22nd February – the first day back from the 
half-term break.  
 
In order to get the most out of the Forest School sessions, we will continue with the set up from 
last time where children come to school in their forest school clothing. Outdoor footwear 
(wellies, boots, old trainers) and waterproof clothing can be brought to school in a bag.  
 
Although the sessions are taking place in Spring 2, there is always a chance of rain and a bit of 
a chill. 
 

• Vest / t-shirt  

• Long sleeved top, jumper, or fleece  

• Full length trousers / joggers / leggings (preferably not jeans)  
o Shorts are not suitable for forest school.  

• A coat with a hood (preferably water/shower proof)  

• Warm socks or an additional pair for changing into after Forest School  

• An old pair of trainers, wellies, or boots  
 
Should you require any support with obtaining items above, or have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact myself or the school office.  
 
Regards,  
Mr. Hopkinson 
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